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Dates for your 
diary:   
7th January 
Start of term 
 
 

10th January 
Y2 Skipathon 
 
15th January 
FFF Hot chocolate 
Bar 
 
20th January 
Y3 Cathedral trip 
 
21st January 
Y2 Local walk  
 
28th January 
Y5 Gurdwara trip 
Y6 girls netball 
tournament  
Y2 Synagogue trip 
 
29th January 
FFF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year 
Happy New Year to all our families and 
friends. It has been a super start to the year 
and lovely to see all the children in uniform 
looking smart.  

 

Chinese New Year 
We are holding our annual Chinese New 

Year art competition. This year it is the 

year of the snake and entries are due in 

by Friday 7th February.  

 

 
 

Y3 Kingswood 
We have booked the Kingswood 
residential for our Y3 pupils and parents 
should have received the letter about 
this.  
There will be an information evening for 
parents on Monday 3rd February. This is 
to inform parents about the trip in July. 
The meeting will start at 3.30pm and last 
for about 20 minutes in the Y3 
classroom.  

After school clubs 
After school clubs have been finalised and 
parents have been text about which clubs 
their children are in. Please see the outside 
notice board or Mrs Hartley in the office if you 
have any questions about clubs.  
 

 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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